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Thank you for your maritime service
and taking the time to review our
Newsletter. We at the Law Offices of
Lyle C. Cavin, Jr. hope you find the
following information helpful. If you
have any questions regarding your
rights or remedies please contact us
at any time. We are here to serve you.
 

 
ARE YOU WEARING THE PROPER 

PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT?
 

Maritime workers are at high risk for injury if
not wearing the proper protective equipment
("PPE").  Goggles, gloves, earplugs and masks
make up the majority of the everyday protective
gear most commonly used.  Needless to say,
these items come in a variety of models and
qualities but using the proper one is

tantamount for your health.  As an example, there are numerous
types of masks for respiratory protection but each job may require a
different level of protection.  Be sure and check with your supervisors
to make sure you are being outfitted with the proper mask depending
upon the nature of the task as there are different levels of protection
offered by various models.  The same is true of safety gloves.  Avoid
injury by making sure you are provided with the proper equipment!

 
QUESTION FROM THE BRIDGE  



 
I have been using needle guns both ashore and on
ships.  Do I need to wear safety gloves to protect my
hands?  

Edwin, Deer Park, TX
                                     

Answer: 
Absolutely!  And, more importantly, there are only a few models of
insulated gel gloves that offer any protection from the vibration of these
tools.  Make sure you are provided with gloves that are certified or
warranted to be adequate for the use of these dangerous tools.
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About Our Law Firm
For more than four decades, merchant mariners, longshoremen,
fishermen and harbor workers plying their trades at sea, on the docks,
on our U.S. coastal waters and inland waterways have turned to the
maritime law firm of Lyle C. Cavin, Jr. & Associates in Oakland.
Today, we are proud to be recognized as one of the preeminent
maritime law firms serving injured marine workers nationwide, as well
as one of the most successful personal injury litigation firms serving
victims of negligence in the San Francisco Bay Area and throughout the
West Coast.
 

Team Approach to Every Personal Injury and Jones Act
Claim
When you retain Lyle C. Cavin, Jr. & Associates for a Jones Act injury
claim, or personal injury claim, you don't get just one attorney, you get
our entire team of dedicated professionals. Our attorneys offer more
than 150 combined years of courtroom and negotiated claims
settlement experience. We will represent your interests with unwavering
dedication, speed and expertise.
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